

Convivial Conversation and Cuisine for Williams Faculty, Staff and Community Members

Board Corner

Dear Faculty Club Members,

As we near the end of 2022, it is time to reflect on all we did together over the past year and look forward to more opportunities to share good times ahead.

The November Friendly Friday was attended by 60 people who enjoyed great food and a delightful concert by Williams student chamber music ensembles. We thank them so much for lending their considerable talent! You can view the performances here! We look forward to welcoming them back for our December 2nd Friendly Friday, so make plans with your friends and colleagues to attend and usher in the holiday season together!

The Club will be manning a table at the December 3rd Holiday Walk Penny Social, so please stop by and say hi. Bring some friends along who may like to join the Faculty Club. All are welcome.

On December 14th, Journalist James Bettner Brooke will deliver a talk titled Ukraine's Winter War Changes the World Order. This event is free and open to the public and refreshments will be served. We look forward to seeing you there!

Kudos to Dining Services staff for the awesome and creative lunch buffets they have been serving lately. I had the Pork Banh Mi recently and it was such a treat. All of their offerings have been excellent.

The Board looks forward to a new year ahead, and we would love your input about the kind of programming you would like us to host. We have included a **survey** with both the emailed

and print versions of this newsletter. Please fill it out and let us know how we are doing.

Warm wishes and a Happy New Year,

Alison

Alison Roe O'Grady President, Faculty Club Board of Governors aogrady@willliams.edu

Join us for a talk with journalist James Brooke

Ukraiue's Winter War Chauges the World Order

Wednesday, December 14th, 5:00pm Faculty House Living Room

In his more than 40-year career, James Bettner Brooke has served as editor in chief of *Ukraine Business News* and the English-language *Khmer Times* in Cambodia. He was the Russia/former Soviet Union Bureau Chief for Voice of America in Moscow, and the Moscow Bureau Chief for Bloomberg. Brooke reported for 24 years for *The New York Times*, largely overseas in countries such as Japan, South Korea, Ivory Coast and Brazil.



Lunch Buffet Menu

The Faculty House will be open for buffet lunch on Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays – \$11.00 for members and \$13.00 for non-members, for the academic year.

Mondays	Wednesdays	Thursdays
11/28 - Beef Stew	11/30 - Sweet & Sour Chicken	12/01 - Taco Bar
12/05 - Glazed Baked Ham	12/07 - Meat and Vegetarian Lasagna	12/08 - Chicken Broccoli Alfredo
12/12 - Baked Potato Bar	12/14 - Seafood Newburg	12/15 - Chicken & Dumplings

The Faculty House will be closed for Winter break December 19th through January 1st.

December Friendly Friday

Friday, December 2nd, 4:30 pm-6:30 pm

Please join us for a short concert by student chamber music ensembles at 5:30 pm in the living room.

Performances will include:

Pastorale by Amy Beach for woodwind quintet Zempleny Trio for flutes

Weber Trio for flute, cello and piano
Brahms Trio for violin, horn and piano

Appetizer Menu:

Baked Brie & sliced baguette • Salmon Mousse Phyllo
Crab & Artichoke Dip with Pita Chips • Spanakopita
Vegetable Crudite & Roasted Red Pepper Hummus
Pesto & Cherry Tomato Flatbread (Vegan)
An array of Holiday Cookies
Coffee, tea & decaf • Beer & Wine for purchase



Faculty Club Mystery Book Club

WHEN: Friday, December 2nd, 1:30 pm WHERE: Milne Public Library Conference Room

WHAT: Stacy Adams' While Justice Sleeps Contact Jean Vankin at 458-5606 or jvankin@williams.edu

FACULTY CLUB BOARD OF GOVERNORS FACULTY HOUSE/ALUMNI CENTER Officers Club Hours: 8:30 am-4:30 pm, Mon.-Fri. 11:30 am-1:30 pm, Mon., Wed., Thurs. Lunch Hours: Alison O'Grady, President Heather Forman Club Phone: Mary Pfister, Vice President John Leavey (413) 597-2451 Diana Brooks, Secretary Jill Mendel Fax: (413) 597-4722 Kelly Kervan, Treasurer Patrick Quinn Reservations: (413) 597-3089 Website: http://faculty-club.williams.edu Maria Siskind Members Contact: Jeanette Kopczynski, Associate Carl Samuelson, Cecelia Chang **Governor Emeritus** Director for Dining Bruce Dumouchel